
19/11/2019 

MR Martin Davis 
E501 / 8 - 28 The Corso ST 
Manly NSW 2095 
martin.davis1944@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1234 - 0 Wharves And Jetties MANLY NSW 2095

Our unit faces Manly Wharf and we object in the strongest of terms in connection with the 
development application.
We already have to put up with the music from the venues on the Wharf, the drunks shouting 
and screaming from early evening to at least 3.00am in the morning.
When considering this application please take into consideration the residents in the units 
surrounding this area. 

Sent: 19/11/2019 9:15:09 AM
Subject: Online Submission


